
 

 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
Posted 02/11/10 

 
 

RFQ 2 – 20009/2010 
Architectural Services for Warrington Campus Exterior 

Improvements 
After a thorough review of the qualifications submitted and oral presentations by the 
short-listed firms, Pensacola Junior College recommended to its Board of Trustees at 

the January 19, 2009 Board Meeting that a contract be entered into with Caldwell 
Associates Architects of Pensacola, Florida. 
  

Please be advised that pursuant to Section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes, and the 
College’s Administrative Procedure for the selection of professional services, “Failure to 
file a protest within the time prescribed in section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes, or failure 

to post the bond or other security required by law within the time allowed for filing a 
bond shall constitute a waiver of proceedings under Chapter 120, Florida Statutes.” 
 

Thank you for your interest in Pensacola Junior College. 
 
 

Pensacola Junior College 
Business Affairs 

Purchasing and Auxiliary Services 
Angie C. Jones, Director, Purchasing and Auxiliary Services 

1000 College Boulevard 

Pensacola, Florida 32504 
Phone: (850) 484-1794     Fax: (850) 484-1839              

 

 


